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TO BE PRINTED ON ORGANIZATIONAL LETTER HEAD

Insert Date
The Honorable Hannah-Beth Jackson

c/o Lisa Gardiner, Chief of Staff (Lisa.Gardiner@sen.ca.gov)

State Capitol, Room 2032

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: New Parent Leave Act - SB 63 (Jackson)

Dear Senator Jackson,
Thank you for introducing the New Parent Leave Act - SB 63 - in the Senate.

Insert Your Organization’s/Your Name supports SB 63 because new parents should have the right to bond with their children without fear of losing their jobs. SB 63 will extend job-protected leave to more California workers when they must take time off to bond with a new child. 
Right now, the California Family Rights Act (CFRA) guarantees workers at businesses with more than 50 employees the critical right to take time off from work to bond with a new child. Unfortunately, CFRA excludes many workers from being able to be with their family when it matters most. Studies show that bonding time is important for establishing breastfeeding and is crucial for the health and development of infants and new children. 
SB 63 will provide 12 weeks of leave to workers at businesses with 20-49 employees. 
Additionally, this legislation will ensure that more California workers who have been paying into the Paid Family Leave insurance program are able to use this benefit for parental leave without losing their job. No one should have to choose between the wellbeing of their new child and their family’s financial security. 
We support SB 63 because it recognizes the importance of baby and new child bonding, and ensures that more California workers can benefit from the state’s Paid Family Leave law.
Optional: 1-3 sentences (or more!) on why this is important to you/your organization and/or members and community. We thank you for your important work in strengthening protections for working families.

We/I urge all legislators to join you in supporting SB 63.  

Sincerely,

Insert Signature Line


